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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  December 13, 2017 
 

Subject:   62HS Series Behind Panel Reduction 
  
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that there is an upcoming design change to our 62HS series of 
optical encoder.   Your company has purchased one or more of the affected part numbers in the past.  
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in you organization. 
  

Description of Change 
Grayhill is implementing a process improvement on the 62HS encoders. The encoder is being shortened 
by 0.015” to provide a larger process window for orbital riveting of the 62HS encoders. Grayhill has 
thoroughly tested this revision and the change has no negative impact on the performance of the encoder. 
 

Reason for Change 
Process improvement 
 

Effective Date 
The change will be effective on order shipping after December 13, 2017. 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 

62HS22-H0-020C 62HS22-H9-035C 62HS30-H9-020C 

62HS22-H0-040C 62HS22-H9-040C 62HS30-H9-030C 

62HS22-H0-040S 62HS22-H9-040S 62HS30-H9-040C 

62HS22-H0-050S 62HS22-H9-050C 62HS30-H9-050S 

62HS22-H0-060S 62HS22-H9-050S 62HS30-H9-060C 

62HS22-H0-140S 62HS22-H9-080C 62HS45-H0-P 

62HS22-H0-150S 62HS22-H9-100S 62HS45-H0-040C 

62HS22-H9-P 62HS22-H9-140S 62HS45-H9-P 

62HS22-H9-020C 62HS30-H0-040C 62HS45-H9-020C 

62HS22-H9-020S 62HS30-H9-P 62HS45-H9-040C 
 
 

Action Required 
If you have questions, please contact your Grayhill, Inc. Sales Associate for further information at 
708.354.1040. 


